
From: Matt Rich [matt@ward43.org] 
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2013 3:30 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve; Ahmad, Amer 
Subject: Gift from Dunkin Donuts 

Comptroller Ahmad and Steve:  
 
Alderman Smith attended the ribbon cutting ceremony for the new Dunkin Donuts at 
2300 North Clark. She was provided a small gift basket with coffee, a coffee mug and a 
coffee cup. We accept this gift on behalf of the City of Chicago and will make it available 
to all guests of the 43rd Ward office. 
 
Matt 
 
 
--  
Matt Rich 
43rd Ward Office 
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